
 THE PHILOSOPHY DEPARTMENT PRESENTS  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SOCIAL H UR 
On Thursday, February 21, 2019 

From 12:30 – 2:00 PM 

With 

Christina Weinbaum 

Topic: Philosophy in Anime: 

Lessons from Pop Culture 

 

Come to Social Hour to ask questions and discuss philosophical issues in a 

relaxed setting. The discussion will occur in 3305 Boylan Hall!  

Snacks will be provided. 

 

 

Anime is a popular form of entertainment 

all over the world, but it is also useful for 

discussing and teaching philosophy! In this 

discussion Christina Weinbaum will be 

presenting on various anime’s that explore 

major philosophical themes. She will also 

discuss the value of anime as a pedagogical 

tool. 


